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Onderwerp: RE: Update for Mr Nazeraly

Van: Sarah.Palmer@akdn.org
Aan: aurum.helix@yahoo.com

Datum: donderdag 9 augustus 2007 11:59:05 CEST

Dear Naima

 

Of course that would be fine for you to send us your newsletter

 

Kind regards

Sarah

 

From: Naima Mouali [mailto:aurum.helix@yahoo.com] 
 Sent: 08 August 2007 18:09

 To: Sarah Palmer
 Subject: Re: Update for Mr Nazeraly

 

Dear Sarah,

 

Thank you for your very kind reply and for specifying your funding policy.    

I hope you will not mind that we send you our newsletter once or twice a year, so that you could learn
more about our global causes?

 

Many thanks again.

Yours sincerely,
  

Naima Mouali 
 Projects Director 

 International Colors Program 
 Aurum Helix 

 Rijmelgem 10 box 5 
 1932 Sint Stevens Woluwe 

 Belgium

telephone 32 496 92 68 46 
 email1: aurum.helix@yahoo.com

 

----- Original Message ----
 From: Sarah Palmer <Sarah.Palmer@akdn.org>

 To: Naima Mouali <aurum.helix@yahoo.com>
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Cc: Aga Khan Development Network <akf@akdn.org>
 Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2007 4:54:20 PM

 Subject: RE: Update for Mr Nazeraly

Dear Naima

 

Many thanks for your email, I regret that the Aga Khan Foundation is a donor-reliant charity and that we
can only fund AKF development projects (those being our projects in Central Asia and East Africa in the
main) so we would not be able to offer any assistance to Aurum Helix.

 

I wish you every success with finding funding for such a worthwhile cause and regret that we are unable
to assist you.

 

 

With kind regards

Sarah

 

Sarah Palmer

Executive Office

 

 

From: Naima Mouali [mailto:aurum.helix@yahoo.com] 
 Sent: 06 August 2007 16:17

 To: Sarah Palmer
 Cc: Aga Khan Development Network

 Subject: Update for Mr Nazeraly

 

Dear Mrs. Palmer,

 

Following to my letter of 23 July 2007 to Mr. Nazeraly, I am sending you attached a revised concept
document for the"Digital Unity" project.  This time we have a detailed budget as well for the initial
assessment phase of the project.

 

Should you or Mr Nazeraly need any further details, please be in touch with us.  We will be happy to
answer any question you or Mr Nazeraly may have.

 

With very kind regards for your cooperation.

 

Naima Mouali 
 Projects Director 

 International Colors Program 
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Aurum Helix 
 Rijmelgem 10 box 5 

 1932 Sint Stevens Woluwe 
 Belgium

telephone 32 496 92 68 46 
 email1: aurum.helix@yahoo.com

 

Be a better Globetrotter. Get better travel answers from someone who knows.
 Yahoo! Answers - Check it out.

 

 

Sick sense of humor? Visit Yahoo! TV's Comedy with an Edge to see what's on, when.

http://us.rd.yahoo.com/evt=48254/*http:/answers.yahoo.com/dir/_ylc=X3oDMTI5MGx2aThyBF9TAzIxMTU1MDAzNTIEX3MDMzk2NTQ1MTAzBHNlYwNCQUJwaWxsYXJfTklfMzYwBHNsawNQcm9kdWN0X3F1ZXN0aW9uX3BhZ2U-?link=list&sid=396545469
http://us.rd.yahoo.com/evt=47093/*http:/tv.yahoo.com/collections/222

